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I oppose HB4133. It is hard enough to keep a social security number confidential 

without allowing a 3rd party to view it, let alone submit registration cards 

electronically on behalf of others. Even the last 4 digits is an invasion of privacy and 

can lead to fraud. This rules committee needs to submit any changes to the voting 

rights in Oregon to the People of Oregon and stop changing the rule without citizens 

voting on the changes. House Bill 3291 should be repealed also! You did not get the 

vote of the people on that Bill either and look at all the fraud potential in that one! 

STOP MAKING RULES FOR THE CITIZENS OF OREGON. LET US DECIDE! 


